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Goodbye to Chicken 

Pox! 

Hello to back to 

school! 

Last week  
Whole School 

93.7% 

Rec 
 

69.1% 

Year 1 
 

97.9% 

Year 2 
 

93.2% 

Year 3 
 

96.3% 

Year 4 
 

95.0% 

Year 5 
 

98.5% 

Year 6 
 

91.6% 

 

 

Congratulations! 

Year 5 

Highest attendance 

last week 

You have earnt 10 

minutes extra sports 

time! 
Focus Fortnight! 

6th March – 17th March 

We are focusing on poor attendance and you may 

receive a phone call from Miss Barlow or VIP, our 

Education Welfare Consultant to discuss your 

child’s attendance. 

We are focusing on children who are close to falling 

below 90% and trying to prevent them falling into 

Persistent Absence. 

If you would like to find out what your child’s 

percentage attendance is, please contact the office. 

 

REPORTING ABSENCE 

Please report absences by 9am by ringing the 
school office. 
 
If your child is absent and no message is received, 
the office staff will contact parents to ascertain 
the reason for absence. 

 


